
Save the Date
2021 Critical Areas and Shoreline Monitoring & Adaptive

Management Online Workshops

Do you want to know if your critical areas and shoreline regulations are working as intended? Or
how to effectively track special permit conditions and mitigation requirements?

Please join us for an in depth review of best practices, case studies, resources, and tools to enhance
monitoring and adaptive management efforts for your critical areas and shorelines.

As a follow-up to our 2018 workshops, this 11-week webinar series features expert guest speakers,
opportunities for peer-to-peer learning, information sharing, and individual technical assistance.

How to Successfully Protect Critical
Areas and Shorelines: A Step-by-Step
Introduction to Monitoring and
Adaptive Management

Critical Areas Protection and
Adaptive Management Programs: Tips
and Best Practices for Permits and
Development Regulations

Wetlands

Geohazards

Fish and Wildlife Habitat
Conversation Areas

Frequently Flooded Areas

Critical Aquifer Recharge Areas
(CARAs)

Shorelines

Tools for Tracking and Monitoring
Permit Implementation and
Effectiveness

High Resolution Change Detection

Interactive workshop with peer
networking

January 13 - 9:00 a.m. - 11:00 a.m.

January 20 - 9:00 a.m. - 11:00 a.m.

January 27 - 9:00 a.m. - 11:00 a.m.

February 3 - 9:00 a.m. - 11:00 a.m.

February 10 - 9:00 a.m. - 11:00 a.m.

February 17 - 9:00 a.m. - 11:00 a.m.

February 24 - 9:00 a.m. - 11:00 a.m.

March 3 - 9:00 a.m. - 11:00 a.m.

March 10 - 9:00 a.m. - 11:00 a.m.

March 17 - 9:00 a.m. - 11:00 a.m.

March 24 - 9:00 a.m. - 11:00 a.m.

Workshop Wednesday Series Lineup
Mark your calendars now. Details on registration will be sent soon.

Note: Workshop names may change but topic will stay the same. 

Earn AICP continuing education credits for your attendance!

Series
created by:

For questions contact: Gen Dial (gen.dial@commerce.wa.gov) or Scott Kuhta (scott.kuhta@commerce.wa.gov)
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